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Chair’s summary 

 

The twentieth meeting of the Scenic Rim and Ipswich Community Consultative Committee 

(CCC) was held at Peak Crossing and online on Thursday, 1 December 2022.  

This Chair’s summary provides an overview of the committee meeting. This summary is a 

precursor to the committee meeting minutes, which will be published on the Inland Rail 

website following preparation and endorsement by the committee Chair. 

The meeting was chaired by Ms Kathy Baburin and attended by nine representatives 

appointed as members of the committee. Two apologies were received by committee 

members. Seven observers attended the meeting in person and nine observers attended 

the meeting online. 

A presentation was provided by ARTC C2K project team and is available to view online at: 

inlandrail.com.au/sr-ccc  

The following information was provided to the committee: 

• Inland Rail Moree flooding resilience (Narrabri to North Star project) 

• Update about ongoing Cultural Heritage activities  

• Summary of initiatives delivered by the Social Performance team 

• Status of the draft revised Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) status for C2K 

• Revised C2K reference design alignment update 

• Environmental update, including flooding and hydrology and operational noise and 

vibration assessment.  

• Feedback on the C2K EIS workshops that have taken place throughout 2022 

• Addressed CCC member questions regarding the process to contact new 

landowners impacted by Inland Rail’s activities. 

Details of the next meeting will be advertised once confirmed. The meeting will be held 

both in person and online. 
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